
Current SFCNS / YouCliN mentors 
 
Name, Title Affiliation(s) Main fields of 

interest 
What to offer 

Prof. Dr. Philippe 
Bijlenga, MD/PhD 

Hôpitaux 
Universitaires de 
Genève 

Cerebrovascular, 
Skull Base, ICU, 
Neurotrauma, 
Navigation, Data 
Science and 
decision making 

How to design a 
study. How to collect 
data. How to 
manage the study 
process. How to 
manage multiple 
centers contributing 

Prof. Dr. med. Oliver 
Bozinov, MD 

Dep. of 
Neurosurgery, 
Kantonsspital 
St.Gallen 
 
Medical School 
St.Gallen 
 
University of Zurich 

Tumor and Vascular 
Neurosurgery 
 
Skull Base 
Neurosurgery 
 
Intraoperative 
Imaging 
 
Brainstem Surgery 

Mentoring of 
academic careers 
 
Coaching in 
leadership 
 
Fellowships (for 
long-term German 
language skills are 
required) 

Dr. med. Marian 
Galovic, MD 

Klinik für Neurologie, 
Universitätsspital 
Zürich und UCL 
Queen Square 
Institute of 
Neurology, London 

Epilepsy/Neurology, 
Neuroimaging, 
epidemiology and 
prognostic models 

Neurology 
consultant based in 
Zurich specializing in 
epilepsy and 
neuroimaging 
research, Chair of 
ILAE Young 
Epilepsy Section. I 
can provide advice 
on building an early 
clinical and research 
career, facilitating 
exchange in a 
network of young 
clinicians/research 
reconciling work with 
an active and 
balanced lifestyle. 

PD Dr. med. Mira 
Katan Kahles, MSc 

Attending physician 
at the USZ (Dept. of 
Neurology) and 
research group 
leader at the 
University of Zurich. 
Board member of 
the “Swiss Stroke 
Society”, chair of the 
“PR committee” of 
the “European 
Stroke 
Organization”, 
editorial board 
member of the 
Journal “Stroke”, 

Cerebrovascular 
disease, biomarker, 
precision medicine, 
epidemiological 
studies and clinical 
trials 

I am happy to 
provide insights into 
the academic world 
and give advice on 
how to build a 
clinical/research 
career. As a mother 
of a 5 year old, I 
may be also able to 
give some advice on 
how to combine 
work and family 

 



“Neurology” among 
others 

Emanuel Keller, MD 
Associate Professor 
in Neurocritical Care 

Dept. of 
Neurosurgery & Inst. 
Of Intensive Care 
Med, University 
Hospital Zurich 

SAH, 
neuroprotection, 
Neuro-COVID-19, 
big data, predictive 
algorithm 

Advice/support in 
clinical studies 

Prof. Dr. med. Karl 
Schaller 

HUG, Université de 
Genève 

Imaging in 
neurosurgery, 
monitoring & 
mapping, 
neurovascular, 
surgical education 

Stage in high-end 
environment, access 
to European arena 

Prof. Dr. med. 
Margitta Seeck 

University Hospital 
of Geneva 

EEG, clinical 
neurophysiology, 
epilepsy, surgery 

Support academic 
medicine, how to 
integrate meaningful 
research into clinical 
routine. Sensitive to 
different career 
strategies for female 
and male 
neuroscientist 

PD Dr. med. Arseny 
Sokolov 

I am a clinical and 
research fellow in 
neurorehabilitation 
at the Inselspital 
Bern and the CHUV 
Lausanne 

My main research 
interests are 
cognitive 
neurorehabilitation, 
neurotechnology, 
social cognition and 
brain connectivity. 
Recently, I have 
completed a PhD in 
clinical cognitive and 
social neuroscience 
at the University 
College London 

I will be happy to 
discuss and provide 
advice on 
opportunities for 
combining clinical 
and research 
training 

PD Dr. med. Martin 
N. Stienen, 
MD/FEBNS 

Neurosurgeon at the 
Kantonsspital 
St.Gallen. Affiliated 
with the University of 
Zurich (habilitation). 
Neuro-Officer of the 
AOSpine Swiss 
Council. Chair of the 
SFCSN YouCliN. 
Member of the 
EANS Young 
Neurosurgeons 
committee. Active in 
the Swiss SOS and 
other multicenter 
research 
collaborations 

I trained in 
St.Gallen, Geneva 
and Zurich to obtain 
my board-
certification in 
neurosurgery. I then 
did fellowship 
trainings in the USA 
(Stanford University) 
and Korea (Yonsei 
University). I am 
interested in new 
and objective ways 
to measure outcome 
and in neurosurgical 
education. 
Collaborative 
research. 

I am a team-player, 
who has always 
been willing to 
devote time and 
energy to my 
profession but at the 
same time enjoy life 
and recharge 
batteries by sportive 
activities. People 
who are similar 
might find my advice 
helpful 

Prof. Dr. med. 
Barbara Tettenborn 

Chefärztin 
Kantonsspital 
St.Gallen, 

Clinical neurology, 
epileptology, 
cerebrovascular 

Mentoring for 
academic and 
clinical career 



Verwaltungsrätin 
Kantonsspital Aarau,  
Vorstandsmitglied 
SFCNS, Präsidentin 
WIN (Women in 
Neurology), 
Präsidentin 
Schweizerische 
Epilepsie-Liga 

diseases, sports 
neurology 

Prof. Dr. med. 
Susanne Wegener 

Susanne Wegener is 
a neurologist at the 
Dept. of Neurology, 
USZ and SNSF 
professor at the 
University of Zurich. 

Her clinical and 
research focus are 
on cerebrovascular 
disease. Current 
projects include the 
impact of collaterals 
on reperfusion in 
stroke (experimental 
stroke models), 
prediction of 
therapeutic success 
in stroke using 
imaging and 
machine learning, 
women’s 
cardiovascular 
health, and the 
interplay of brain 
microperfusion and 
plasticity (CRPP 
stroke). 

Mentoring for 
academic and 
clinical career 

 
 


